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NEWSLETTER 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM THE CLINIC 
MEDICAL 

Craziness!  The world feels like it is swirling all around us 
these days; we can hardly catch our breath before 
something else stops us in our tracks.  Now more than 
ever, we need to remind ourselves of where and in whom 
our trust lies.  Without our foundation in Christ we can get 
caught up in the daily whirlwind – forgetting our anchor as 
we only pay attention to what we are seeing right in front 
of us.  Jesus says to be still and see things from His 
perspective.  When we do this, we remember and have 
assurance.  GOD has called you to serve for His higher 
purpose, therefore don’t let discouragement entice you 
into thinking your work isn’t accomplishing anything 
because it is!  It is because it’s anchored in Christ and daily 
He is inviting us to share in His Kingdom work.  What You 
Are Doing is Making a Difference! 

 

HAPPY     THANKSGIVING!!! 

210 South Prince Street, Lancaster PA 17602 • Phone: (717) 358-2017 • Fax: (717) 393-2017 

COVID-19 
PROTOCOL 

All volunteers and staff 
of WSHS are required to 
screen their temperature 
and document it at the 

time of arrival at the front 
desk. All are re-quired to 
wear a mask at all times. 

 
2020 TOTAL GIFT-IN-KIND DONATIONS IS $2,487.00 

Donation Hours 
Monday 9AM—7PM 
Tuesday 9AM—2PM 
Wednesday & Thursday 9AM—4PM 

Water Street Health Services does not 
accept expired, opened, or damaged 
donated items as we can’t use them for our 
patients. 
 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

Day Medical Dental Registration 

Mon 

Tues 

Wed 

Thurs 

9 AM—12PM 
5PM—8PM 

 
CLOSED 

9AM—12PM 
 

2PM—5PM 

CLOSED 

   CLOSED 
 

9 AM—12PM 
1PM—4:30PM 

 
   CLOSED 

   CLOSED 9AM—12PM 
 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

BIWEEKLY PATIENT RAFFLE 
 
The raffle that started on Monday October 5th continuous 
biweekly for our patients. When patients arrive to medical 
appointments on time, they will be entered into a drawing for 
prizes. See Office Assistant, Kendra Wolfe at the front desk 
for details. 

Trauma Tip of the Month 
Make sure you are listening well.  Eliminate distractions & 
interruptions, make appropriate eye contact, keep your voice 
tone low and level and PRAY.  Consistency with simple things 
have a huge impact! 
 

COMING SOON – Health Services will be offering a 
refresher training on the use of NARCAN in the month of 
November.  This will be open for all staff who are interested 
and mandatory for staff previously trained.  More information 
to come! 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR OCTOBER DONATIONS 

CLINIC CLOSED DAYS 
Thanksgiving Day, Thursday November 26. 
Christmas Eve & Day, Thursday, December. 24 & 25. 
Monday, December 28. 
New Year's Eve & Day, Thursday, December 31 & Jan. 1st. 
                 
 

Annual Lab Competencies and Luncheon for WSHS 
volunteer & staff nurses is Thursday, November 5, 11am in 
the WSHS Conference Room. 
 

Andre -  
 
Won a nice Columbia vest, 
shoes, heated socks and some 
essentials. 
 
Andre said: "I like this incentive, 
to be on time and win things that 
I needed anyway. I feel prepared 
for the cold weather now that I 
have a new vest and heated 
socks!"   
 

Jeanie - 
 
Jeanie Davis said: "it 
is so cool how you 
picked items specific 
to my health care 
needs! 
I am so grateful, this 
is amazing. Thank 
you very much!." 

THE PRIZE WINNERS OF THE 1st 
BIWEEKLY PATIENT RAFFLE TICKETS ARE 
 


